
BPSR PARASTATAL TENDER BOARD AWARD OF CONTRACT  

FOR THE CONDUCT OF THE 2016 PRE-RETIREMENT TRAINING 

PROGRAMME FOR STAFF OF FEDERAL PARASTATALS 

 

In line with the relevant provisions of the Public Procurement Act 2007, an 8-

man member BPSR Parastatals Tenders Board was inaugurated to consider the 

Technical Evaluation Report. The Board met on 9th Thursday, February 2017 

and considered the Technical Evaluation Report. In consideration of the report, 

the Board noted that the Evaluation Committee recommended the award of 

contract to fifty-four firms based on the budget of Nine Hundred Million 

(N900,000,000.00) to conduct the programme submitted to the Budget Office 

by the BPSR. It also noted that the Budget Office released the sum of Three 

Hundred Million Naira (N300, 000,000) only for the conduct of the pre-

retirement training programme. In order to arrive at the number of consultants 

to approve for the conduct of the training programme, the Board took an in-

depth analysis of the financial implication of the programme. At the end, the 

Board approved the award of contract to twenty consultancy firms as follows: 

 

i. Kelugo Associates 

ii. Hedge & Gold Ltd. 

iii. Skills Partnership Managers 

iv. Jamreb Konsult 

v. Quick Projects Ltd. 

vi. Andavid Inv. Ltd. 

vii. Zebra Multi Services Ltd. 

viii. Oxford School of Business and Management 

ix. Gentle Streams Ltd. 

x. Universal Manpower Managers Ltd. 

xi. Prisphila Management Services 

xii. Digital Age Consultants 

xiii. Intn’l Gazeille Ltd. 
xiv. NDS Technologies Ltd. 

xv. PFA Services & Consult Ltd. 

xvi. Soft Wire Digital Solutions 



xvii. Averti Professional Managers 

xviii. Dunyi Management Consultants Ltd. 

xix. Bancorp Investments Limited; and 

xx. Mariz Investment. 


